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WILSON
CUTWORM AND SOWBUG BAIT PELLETS

CONVENIENT PELLET FORM

Also controls earwigs and sap beetles in flower beds, 
vegetable and small-fruit gardens

With special attractants in clean, handy pellet form.

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 16533 P.C.P ACT

GUARANTEE: Carbaryl 5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

500 g (1 kg)

Nu-Gro IP Inc.
10 Craig St.
Brantford, ON

N3R 7J1

DIRECTIONS:
For Vegetable, Small Fruit, Flower and Ornamental gardens.  To
control cutworms, sowbugs, earwigs and sap beetles, set out
small quantities of pellets around newly planted vegetables
and bedding plants.  Treat seeded crops on emergence.  Shake
pellets from dispensing spout on side of container.  Do not
handle directly.  Do not harvest garden vegetables for 14 days
after last application when product is used in rows or around
base of vegetables.

For established small fruits and ornamentals or for insect
control around buildings set out small piles of pellets as
bait stations, covering each pile with a board, shingle or



weighted foil plate. Covered bait stations attract sowbugs,
earwigs and sap beetles, wood roaches and millipedes as well
as provide protection to pets.  Moisture from the soil or
light sprinkling will cause the pellets to swell and activate
the attractants.  Baits are effective for up to 10 days.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND PETS. 
Hazardous if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin. 
Wash thoroughly after use.  Do not contaminate feed, food,
ponds or streams.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes.  If on
skin, wash with soap and water.  If swallowed, induce vomiting
and get to physician or hospital.  DO NOT TRY TO CAUSE
VOMITING IF THE PATIENT IS UNCONSCIOUS OR IN A CONVULSIVE
STATE.  Take container, label or product name and P.C.P
Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Carbaryl is a moderate reversible
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap empty container
and discard in household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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